
 

We will send you a National Health Insurance Eligibility Confirmation 

/Notice of Eligibility Information. 

 

The following notice will be sent by mail to people who are enrolled in National Health 

insurance. 

 

・If you are not registered to use your My Number Card as an insurance card. 

The city will send you a an “Eligibility Confirmation”. 

Please take this Eligibility Confirmation when you go to the hospital. 

 

・If you are registered to use your My Number Card as an insurance card  

The city will send you a an “Eligibility Information Notice”. 

Please check the contents. Please take your My Number Card with you when you go to the 

hospital. 

 

・All people aged 75 and older  

The city will send you a an “Eligibility Confirmation Letter”. Please take this Eligibility 

Confirmation Letter when you go to the hospital. 

 

・The date the above notice will be sent 

Wednesday, July 23, 2025 (for those aged 75 years and older, the notice will be sent on 

Monday, July 14) 

 

For more information, please visit the city website. 

 

Japanese (Machine Translation) 

https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp/kurashi/1011810/1011822/1034447.htm 

 

English (Machine Translation) 

https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp.e.amu.hp.transer.com/kurashi/1011810/1011822/1034447.

html 

 

Inquiries (where to ask if you have questions) 

National Health Insurance and Pension Division: 

Tel 042-325-0111 (ext. 1206, 1207) 

https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp/kurashi/1011810/1011822/1034447.htm
https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp.e.amu.hp.transer.com/kurashi/1011810/1011822/1034447.html
https://www.city.kokubunji.tokyo.jp.e.amu.hp.transer.com/kurashi/1011810/1011822/1034447.html

